
@ Southwestern Bell Telephone 

"The One to Call On" 3M 

Jim Walker
 
Manager-Engineering Design
 
723 S. Church, Rm. B27
 
Jonesboro, AJR 27401
 

September 24, 1997 

Christopher W. Dobbins
 
205 Warner Ave.
 
P.O. Box 1672
 
Jonesboro, AJR 72401
 

Dear Mr. Dobbins: 

Southwestern Bell Telephone Company does not object to the abandonment of a 

portion of Street easement located across the easterly side of Lot 8 of Block "E" 

in the Dunwoddy-Huntcliff Estates as per the attached property description. 

Questions regarding this matter may be referred to me on 870-972-7596. 



September 3, 1997 

Brian Wadley 
City of Jonesboro 
Planning Coordinator 
P.O. Box 1845 
Jonesboro, AR 72403 

Estates 

Dear Brian: 

City Water and Light has no objections to the above 
referenced replat, if it will include a 10 foot easement 
adjacent to Huntcliffe Drive, across Lots 10,11,12,13,14, 
and 15 of Block B Dunwoody-Huntcliffe Estates as recorded 
in the Circuit Clerk's Office Craighead County, 
Arkansas. 

This 10 foot easement will replace the existing 5 
foot easement as previously recorded. 

Sincerely, 

~f?:~;t. 
Chief Engineer 

RKS/dmt 

cc: Troy Sheets 

Ronald L. Bowen, MANAGER 
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